

Dear Parent/Carer

The application process for Home to School Transport arrangements for your child for the next academic year is now open. The direct link to the online application can be found here: www.southtyneside.gov.uk/schooltransport

Please note that, as we have a high number of applications to process, we can only guarantee that transport will be in place for September if we receive your completed application by **4th May 2021.** Any applications received after this date will still be processed but we cannot guarantee that transport will be in place for the start of the new school year.

All pupils who use Home to School transport must re-apply using the online application form.

If you have any questions, please check our website to see if the information you need is available: www.southtyneside.gov.uk/schooltransport. In addition, your school or SENDIASS (Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Information Advice and Support Service) will be able to provide additional support in completing the online application form. To contact SENDIASS please call 0191 424 6345 or email SENDIASS@southtyneside.gov.uk

Please contact the Transport Team on either 0191 427 2680 or Transport.Team@southtyneside.gov.uk for any further assistance and we will be happy to help.

Many thanks, we look forward to receiving your applications.

Kind Regards

Transport Team

Level 1 South Tyneside Council Westoe Road South Shields NE33 2RL

0191 427 2680

transport.team@southtyneside.gov.uk